
WebFire	Presents:		Wednesday	Marke2ng	Webinars	
	

Five	More	Ways	You	Can	Make	
Money	with	WebFire	

	
	



Welcome	to	WebFire’s	Wednesday	
Webinars!	

	
Every	Wednesday	at	2	pm	EST,	We’ll	Host	a	

Live	Training	and/or	Q&A	Call	for	Our	
Members	



If	you’re	here	or	registered	for	the	series,	
you’ll	get	a	reminder	each	week	so	you	
don’t	forget,	but	if	you	can’t	make	one,	
we’ll	have	the	recordings	in	the	members	
area	within	a	day	of	any	of	the	calls	under	

the	“Training”	tab	on	the	leM	side	
navigaNon	bar.	



Want	to	win	$100	today?	
	

WebFire	Facebook	Group	at	
www.getwebfire.com/Vgroup	



Now	let’s	move	onto	our	training	for	this	
week	where	we’ll	cover	five	more	ways	to	

make	money	with	WebFire…	



If	this	is	a	topic	of	interest	to	you,	make	
sure	to	check	our	prior	trainings	as	well,	as	
we	have	several	other	trainings	focused	on	

different	ways	of	making	money	with	
WebFire	(including	last	week	on	services	

you	can	do	to	make	money)!	



Overview	for	Today	
	

•  Five	More	Ways	to	Make	Money	with	
WebFire	

	
•  Q&A	

•  Cash	Giveaway	



Way	#1	
	

•  Use	the	Video	Firestorm	Tool	in	WebFire	to	Create	Review	Summaries	
of	Products	

•  Create	simple,	short	videos	that	summarize	all	the	reviews	/	opinions	
you’ve	read	online	about	a	parNcular	product,	as	well	as	summarizing	
your	overall	feelings	for	the	product	(example…)	

•  Do	keyword	research	with	WebFire	to	target	the	best	review	type	
keywords	while	sNll	making	the	Ntle	appealing	(examples)	

•  Format	is	simple:		Title,	Brief	Overview	of	Product,	Pros	and	Cons,	Your	
Conclusion,	and	a	Call	to	AcNon	



Way	#2	
	

•  Create	Content	Answering	Common	Ques2ons	(Blog	Posts	or	Videos)	
and	Mone2ze	with	Affiliate	Offers	for	the	Solu2ons	

•  Do	keyword	research	and	forum	/	Q&A	research	to	see	what	quesNons	
people	are	searching	in	any	given	niche.	

•  Then	target	the	quesNons	in	your	Ntles	/	Ntle	tags	and	provide	an	
insighdul,	easy	to	read	answer.	

•  Follow	it	up	with	specific	affiliate	recommendaNons.	

•  Turbo	charge	this	by	using	the	lead	tools	to	find	people	asking	such	
quesNons	and	point	them	to	your	link	with	the	answers!	



Way	#3	
	

•  Use	the	Guest	Blog	Tool	inside	of	WebFire	to	reach	out	to	blogs	in	your	
niche	that	accept	guest	blog	posts	to	get	extra	exposure	for	your	
products	(as	well	as	extra	authority	and	rankings)	

•  Use	the	Guest	Blog	Tool	and	submit	guest	blog	posts	to	several	relevant	
blogs	that	appear	to	have	lots	of	readers	…	all	while	menNoning	your	
offer	without	being	too	obvious	(examples...).	

•  This	not	only	can	drive	extra	traffic	to	your	offers,	but	it	can	help	your	
rankings	and	paint	you	more	and	more	as	an	authority	in	your	niche!	

•  Greatly	increase	your	chances	of	gegng	exposure	by	making	sure	that	
your	content	is	legiNmately	awesome	and	useful.	



Way	#4	
	

•  Use	the	Compe22on	Backlink	Tool	to	Get	Traffic	from	the	Same	
Sources	Your	Compe2tors	Do!	

•  Use	the	CompeNNon	Backlink	Tool	to	find	out	where	your	compeNtors	
get	their	traffic	from,	and	then	instantly	e-mail	those	sources	to	inquire	
about	guest	blog	posNng,	paid	ads,	sponsored	mailings,	etc.	

•  If	your	compeNNon	uses	them,	most	likely	it’s	for	a	reason!	

•  Cool	Twist	–	In	a	similar	fashion,	you	can	use	this	tool	to	reach	out	to	
potenNal	white	label	or	other	types	of	partnerships	(one	deal	can	make	
an	enNre	business).	



Way	#5	
	

•  Use	the	SEO	and	Keyword	Tools	to	Find	Hidden	Gems	where	You	Can	Easily	Rank	
for	Big	Affiliate	Payouts	(or	for	easy	products	you	can	make)	

•  There’s	TONS	of	niches	and	sub-niches	that	are	oMen	wide	open	from	a	ranking	
perspecNve.	

•  Even	some	of	the	biggest	niches	out	there	have	wide	open	sub-niches	where	
there’s	either	affiliate	offers	with	big	payouts	or	easy	product	ideas	(could	be	as	
easy	as	interviewing	someone	and	turning	it	into	a	product).	

•  If	you	really	put	the	effort	into	it,	you	can	have	a	website	created	and	opNmized,	as	
well	as	a	product	made,	all	within	a	day.	

•  Pro	Tip	–	Even	if	you	do	ten	of	these	and	nine	fail,	that’s	okay!		As	the	one	that	
works	you	can	then	build	out	a	funnel	to	grow	the	profits	more	and	more	…	all	
while	also	expanding	the	traffic	you	drive	to	it.	



Any	other	quesNons???	(cash	giveaway	
right	aMer)	



WebFire	Facebook	Group	at	
www.getwebfire.com/Vgroup	



WebFire	Facebook	Group	at	
www.getwebfire.com/Vgroup	


